
 
 
February 1, 2025 
 
 
Dear Friends:         
 
The Janeway Children’s Hospital Foundation is grateful to once again be working with students, 
teachers, and administrators in schools throughout our province for the annual NLTA Janeway Day 
in the Schools.  
 
Through this special day, the Newfoundland and Labrador Teachers Association has helped raise 
over $15,900 in 2024 in Newfoundland and Labrador schools, totalling $1,299,900 in donations to 
the Janeway Children’s Health and Rehabilitation Centre since 1986!  
 
Your generosity is creating a brighter future for all sick and injured children and youth. 
 
Your donations to the Janeway provide essential pediatric equipment, support ongoing education for 
the healthcare team, and advance life-saving research. 
 
Year after year, your contribution to the Janeway Foundation creates significant impact. Most 
recently, you helped to facilitate the purchase of an ultrasound machine and monitors for the 
Maternal Fetal Assessment Unit, the Prisma system and education needed for the Pediatric 
Intensive Care Unit, and other pieces of equipment vitally needed at the Janeway. You’ve 
also raised funds to upgrade much-needed surgical and diagnostic testing equipment. 
 
We understand that the school community is faced with new challenges every day, so we truly 
appreciate your commitment and dedication every year. 
 
You are part of the Janeway family, and your support is providing exceptional care to every child 
who needs it. Thank you for making a difference in the lives of children and families across our 
province. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact me at 709-777-4264 or 
phyllis.kinsman@nlhealthservices.ca. 
  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Phyllis Kinsman 
Senior Manager, Annual Giving 
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